
INDEPENDENT COMMUNICATIONS AUTHORITY OF SOUTH AFRICA

NOTICE FOR THE EXTENSIC C7: THE SUBMISSION DATE FOR
TOLL-FREE F A MEWORK PROPOSALS.

On 01 August 2013 the Independent Communications Authority of South
Africa ("the Authority") published a general notice (GG 36 722 of 2013)
inviting interested persons to submit written proposals or representations
on the development of toll-free proposals within 30 days.

The submission deadline for all proposals was 09 September 2013. On 27
August 2013, the Authority received written representations requesting
for an extension on the submission date.

The Authority has considered the request and decided to grant an
extension of seven (7) working days from 09 September 2013 to 18
September 2013.

Queries should be sent to the to the following e-mail address:
numberingapplicationsicasa.org.za or alternatively call Mr Mokibelo Maake/
Mr Mpho Phala at (011) 566 3703/3635.

Dr. MM Socikwa
Acting Chairperson
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